
17 June 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
During this exceptional  year, we are very pleased with the way S4, S5 and S6 pupils  have responded 
to the alternative means of learning and assessment throughout the pandemic. Over the past term, 
the commitment of Senior pupils to their learning and assessment has been very impressive.  
 
Your child’s Provisional Results 
You will receive by email on Monday 21 June 2021 the Provisional Results for all of the courses your 
child has been studying this session.  
 
During this year, when the Alternative Certification Model has been in place, all of the assessment 
and marking processes within the school have undergone three levels of scrutiny to arrive at the 
final results. These are: 
 

1. Moderation and verification in school, involving all teachers in the  department or faculty 
2. Moderation and verification outwith  school, with two allocated partner schools in Glasgow. 
3. Further review by Glasgow City Council data teams 

 
Following the issue of Provisional Results on Monday 21 June, Pastoral Care staff and Year Heads  
will be available in the school cafeteria on Tuesday 22 June to meet with any pupil who wishes to 
discuss any of the results they have received. Please send your child to school on this date if they 
have any questions which they would like to ask about their results. 
 
Appeals 
Provisional Results will not be changed by SQA prior to certification day on 10 August. However, 
pupils have the right to register an appeal directly to SQA from Friday 25 June up until Thursday 12 
August. Information on the SQA appeals process can be found on the link below.   
 
https://www.sqa.org.uk/sqa/files_ccc/SQA-Appeals-2021-what-you-need-to-know.pdf  
 
Other helpful contact details for SQA are: 
SQA Candidate Advice Line : 0345 279 1000 
Candidate Enquiry Form:   https://www.sqa.org.uk/sqa/38676.html 
 
School will be open to pupils on SQA Results Day, Tuesday 10 August, for any pupil who wishes to 
make amendments to their subject choices for next year and/or needs support in making an appeal 
on a subject to SQA.  The arrangements for this are: 
 
New S5 pupils: 10am 10/8/21 in school cafeteria 
New S6 pupils: 12 noon  10/8/21 in school cafeteria 
 
We hope that you are pleased with the results your child has achieved. We wish the best of luck to 
those pupils who are leaving school at the end of this term. To the rest of our pupils, we look 
forward to welcoming you back to school, at the start of the new term, on Monday 16 August. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
G Mc Guigan 
Headteacher 
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